
Health & Safety 

Safety Notice when playing 17th and 18th holes 

Before hitting your tee shot from the 17th white tee please be patient and show consideration for 

any golfers ahead who are teeing off, or are about to tee off, from the 18th red tee. To avoid the risk 

of a ball going towards players on the 18th red tee please allow these players to tee and walk off 

before tee shots are hit from the 17th white tee. 

After hitting tee shots on the 17th hole can golfers please avoid taking the unmade path just past the 

17th red tee, crossing the road and walking down the right hand side of the 18th hole (except of 

course you are sure there are no golfers immediately ahead of you). 
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